
25. NAMING OF RESERVES – SALISBURY STREET & STANMORE ROAD

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate Community Board Secretary, John Shanks

Corporate Plan Output:  Community Advocacy

The purpose of this report is to give the Board the opportunity to recommend names for
reserves in Salisbury Street and Stanmore Road to the Parks and Recreation Committee.

At the previous meeting of the Board held on 5 July 2000, the Board set up a working
party of Anna Crighton, Liz McRostie, Aaron O’Brien and Bob Todd to consider
suitable names.  This working party met on 2 August 2000, immediately before the
Community Board meeting.

The working party makes the recommendations which follow to the Board:

1. STANMORE ROAD / TUAM STREET RESERVE

That the name Essex Reserve be recommended to the Parks and Recreation
Committee for this reserve.

2. NURSERY ROAD RESERVE

That it be recommended to the City Streets Unit that this area of land which is at
present legal road be named Welcome Rest and have its status formalised as a
reserve.

3. 84 STANMORE ROAD

That the name Doris Lusk Corner be recommended to the Parks and Recreation
Committee.

4. SALISBURY STREET RESERVE

That the name Cambridge Green be recommended to the Parks and Recreation
Committee.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the recommendations of the Working Party be adopted.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


